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The entire democrat party is reeling from their freefall from
popularity as their poll numbers nosedive to all-time record
lows. The word panic isn’t strong enough to describe the level
of fear sweeping across the country throughout the failing
democrat party.

In the 2020 election cycle, Kamala Harris didn’t add a single
voter to the DNC Biden ticket, with less than 1% support in
the  DNC  Primaries.  After  four  disastrous  blitzed-cackling
years with O’Biden, she’s even less popular today.

Meanwhile, bumbling-stumbling Joe’s numbers are in the toilet,
running  double  digits  behind  Trump  across  the  country,
including  in  the  swing  states  now.  Voters  of  all  past
political affiliation are running from the democrat party as
fast as they can, jumping on the Trump Train in a desperate
revolt against the O’Biden policies that have put our nation
on the brink of extinction and made daily life unaffordable
for most.

Now that Obama has had to come out of the shadows as the real
President behind the curtain, just to make sure Joe can get on
and off the stage without falling, or wander off to sniff
little girls, the party is in desperate search for how to
maintain  political  power  and  complete  their  mission  to

fundamentally transform America into a 3rd world member of the
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Klaus Schwab global commune.

Harris never brought anything to the table and now, Joe only
brings a rapidly growing voter revolt to the table. Obama has

to do something to maintain course for his 4th term and fast.

Enter Queen Hillary, back on all the talk shows and out giving
her  standard  anti-American  speeches  to  adoring  female
audiences  across  the  country.

STEP ONE – Prop Joe up by any means necessary until November.
Drug him up and flip the switch so he can read Obama’s message
from a teleprompter, with extra guidance in an ear-piece sold
to the unwitting public as just a hearing aid.

STEP TWO – Replace Kamala Harris on the Biden ticket, with
Queen Hillary before or at the DNC Convention August 19–22,
2024 in the Obamaland of Weather Underground, Chicago.

STEP THREE – Use Queen Hillary’s popularity with abortion-
lovers to pump up Joe’s collapsing popularity by the November
general elections.

STEP FOUR – Continue to use every dirty trick in Chairman
Mao’s  Cultural  Revolution  playbook,  accelerate  the  lawfare
witch-hunt against presidential opponent Trump, while driving
the nation deeper into bankruptcy via the Marxist Cloward-
Piven strategies set in motion decades ago under the Clinton
administration of the 90s.

FINAL STEP – If successful, Joe Biden will be eliminated by
the DNC after the November election, making Queen Hillary the
first female President of the United States.

Think it ain’t so?

What other option does the Democrat Party have? They need two
things to hold onto their tyrannical political power in 2024…

They need someone on the DNC ticket who can at least1.
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make it appear to be more popular than another Biden-
Harris ticket, and who better than Queen Hillary?
You didn’t think they flooded the USA with over 16-2.
million illegal aliens and work around the clock to get
them  voting  rights  for  nothing,  did  you?  They  need
massive election fraud!

Blue governed states across the country have been working
feverishly to instate new election laws that will make it
impossible for those states to offer legal voters in the state
free,  fair,  lawful,  secure  and  transparent  elections.
Specifically, Michigan, Arizona, Wisconsin, Nevada, Georgia,
and Pennsylvania have worked in an illegal interstate compact
to make it impossible to stop or even detect illegal votes in
their states.

The democrat party has fallen from favor with voters across
the political spectrum. Marxists don’t think they are left
enough, and Constitutional Republicans are sick and tired of
watching them destroy the foundations of freedom, liberty and
justice.

The  people  have  watched  them  go  after  their  political
opponents in ways that have never happened in the USA before.
That’s why Trump’s numbers jump up again and again every time
the leftist controlled Department of Injustice or a George
Soros DA or court strips Trump of his constitutional Rights,
knowing full well that what they are doing to Trump is nothing
compared to what they will do to average Americans, who don’t
have the resources to fight them.

Today’s democrat party is the most undemocratic organization
in America, making Hitler, Lenin, Stalin, and Mao look like
alter  boys  in  term  of  how  Americans  are  treated  by  this
extreme left regime.

Everyone knows the 2020 election was stolen from Trump…in
fact, everyone around the world knows. The simple fact is

https://www.foxnews.com/us/migrant-arrested-broad-daylight-rape-13-year-old-new-york-park
https://www.foxnews.com/us/migrant-arrested-broad-daylight-rape-13-year-old-new-york-park


Trump received 11,239,147 more votes for his reelection in
2020, than his election in 2016…an increase of over 17%, and
8,370,461 more votes than Hillary Clinton allegedly received
in 2016. He was 100% safe for reelection in 2020, had there
been legitimate elections in 2020.

But the Obama regime has managed to block court access to more
than a hundred legal challenges to date. In 2020, Biden, who
never campaigned at all and stayed in his basement while Trump
drew  millions  to  campaign  rallies  across  the  country  for
years, allegedly received 15 million more votes than Clinton
in  2016,  a  23.4%  increase  over  Clinton,  without  ever
campaigning.  It’s  a  mathematical  impossibility.

Still, they have to bring Queen Hillary to the ticket, because
as it stands, Biden and Harris couldn’t be elected local dog
catcher anywhere in the country but a handful of extreme left
sanctuary cities.

Females have voted overwhelmingly democrat ever since Roe v.
Wade, on that single issue. Biden is losing in every voter
demographic and their best chance to regain some support is to
bring in Queen Hillary to recapture the pro-abortion female
voters.

Hence, President Hillary Clinton by early 2025.

Who are the two most likely new VPs in this scenario?

Democrat Party Vice Chair and Michigan Governor Gretchen
Whitmer
Democrat Governor of California, Gavin Newsome

I can’t even imagine a more fatal event for the USA. But as of
this  day,  it’s  the  most  likely  scenario  in  my  studied
opinion…and news outlets are starting see the plan unfold too,
If the American People don’t muster the courage to stop it!
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